
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please take a look at some very exciting events which have happened recently, with many more to go.  

  

Young Carers 

On Wednesday 12th March, our Young Carers were invited to the Town Hall in Manchester to have lunch with the 

Lord Mayor, during their Young Carers Day. Whilst there, we have been recognised for our efforts in supporting young 

carers. The Lord Mayor of Manchester presented them with a Young Carers Award, which is a fantastic achievement 

and highlights the school's commitment to ensuring that young people who care for family members are 

acknowledged and supported. 

 

Chester Zoo  

Year 4 had a fun filled trip to Chester Zoo recently! The children were all so well behaved and really enjoyed 

understanding and learning about the rainforest and the animals that live there. They also saw lots of amazing animals 

such as loud lions, cheeky chimpanzees, komodo dragons and enormous elephants to name a few! A lovely day out 

and a great animal adventure!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The Magic Flute  

Recently, Year 3 undertook an adventure to The Lowry to experience an amazing, abridged performance of Mozart's 

'The Magic Flute'. The children were transfixed by the performance with some of them sharing that 'it was the best 

thing they've ever seen'. We were so proud of the children 

as members of the public and conductors praised their 

behaviour on the trams. Despite being the youngest group 

there, we were also praised for the respectful way that the 

children conducted themselves during the show.  

 

 

 
Zoo Lab  

This half term we have been learning all about Minibeasts and we had a very exciting visit from Zoolab. All of the 

children had the opportunity to hold a giant African snail, a snake and they had the opportunity to touch a cockroach 

and have an up-close look at a tarantula, whilst taking part in a fantastic and very informative workshop. All of the 

children were very considerate of the minibeasts, using gentle hands and quiet voices. We were very proud of their 

behavior and so were Zoo Lab! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

SEND Coffee Morning 

We would like to invite you to our SEND coffee morning on Wednesday 30th 

April, 9am-10.30am in the KS1 Hall. We will have a representative from the 

School Nursing Team attending to talk about 'Sleep' and 'Continence'. She will 

be happy to discuss individual cases with parents and give out resources. There 

will then be chance to have a chat and a hot drink with other parents and the 

SEND Team.  

 
 

After School Sporting Activities  

The following clubs are now open to book on school spider: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Attendance  

This week’s attendance is 91%. Last week was an impressive 95%! Hopefully in the summer term we will have more 

weeks like this as the weather gets better and less illnesses in school. Please remember to contact school every day 

that your child is not in. 

Our whole school attendance to date since September is 92.3%.  

Well done to the following classes this week for winning the attendance award: 

1RB – 93.1% 

3KH – 95% 

5BH – 96.6% 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 

We hope you all have a lovely Easter and look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 22nd April. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah Rudd 
Executive Headteacher 

 



 



 

 


